
Village of Lagrange Committee of Whole Minutes

Record of Proceedings

August 13, 2020
Council President Kincannon started the Committee of Whole meeting at 7PM.  Members present Honer, Price, Gregory, Kincannon, Dill and Karpinski.

The following were discussed during the meeting:
1.  Skilled/Trades and LCCC: all events are off until spring.  There is confusion between what they want to do and what they are expecting of the Village as far as usage of space. A donation would be expected to help defer the costs of the utilities.

2. Water is being stolen from the Village quarry, as much as 8 million gallons at this point and has also planted crops on the property at Route 301 North, the old pump station and the driveway.  

3. Documentation from ArchiveSocial was submitted to Council for review.  ArchiveSocial backs up and stores everything on the Village and Police Facebook pages; taking snapshots of the Village website when changes are made.  There was question if this service is needed.  

4. It was questioned if the desks abandoned by the school can be sold.  Parents are requesting purchase due to homeschooling due to COVID-19.  The solicitor had stated that a letter is required from the school as to their abandonment of the property.  

There being no further business, Committee of the Whole ended at 7:25 PM.  
Signed: ____________________________                       Attested by: 
Gary Kincannon, Council President                          ______________________

 Date: ___________________________   
Kimberly Fallon, Fiscal Officer
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